FCRSPA Christmas Breakfast
2024
Greetings from Kenny Garvey

John George - Leads in Pledge and provided a report from the Great Frederick Fair (65
volunteers, 4500 FCPS students).

Toys for Tots- Sergeant Ryan Campbell U.S. Marines Recruiting Station Frederick represented
Toys for Tots that provide for many during the holiday season. (136 toys and $65 cash
collected)

Thanks to Richland Golf Club for providing breakfast.

Debbie Thackston (membership) recognized Bea Luzier and Kyle Pritts as emeritus members
and noted new member Kathy Leber (not in attendance). She also encouraged members to
“Switch and Save” for auto dues. By doing this saves cost, and gives a one-time $10 deduction.

Kathy Campagnoli encouraged all to give to the Md. Food Bank to help meet the goal of $2500.

THANKS to the entertainment directed by Kathleen Taylor instructor for the Academy of Fine
Arts at TJ High School.

Thanks to Jenny Powell for taking pictures.
Paula Blundell described travel opportunities through AARP.

And a Merry Christmas and Happy New Year to all!



